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From  

 General Coordinator’s Desk 

 
January 1, 2019 

 

General Coordinator wishes a more peaceful and vibrant 2019! 

 

International Network 
of Museums for Peace Ikuro Anzai, Ph.D. 

Honorary Director, Kyoto 
Museum for World Peace INMP’s new address:  inmpoffice@gmail.com 

Please access to our website: click here 

No.7 

“From General Coordinator’s Desk” is a monthly mini-newsletter. Please send your comments to : 
jsanzai@yahoo.co.jp 

Happy New Year in 2019! This is a greeting from General Coordinator to INMP members all 
over the world.  

The flowers in the picture below are the ones I took in the walking path around my house 
last year. In the natural environment, various flowers are blooming beautifully with their rich 
personality. Let's make an attractive and fascinating bouquet by networking museums for peace 
worldwide with their respective charms.  

INMP's Kyoto Office will make every effort to develop the network particularly toward the 
success of the 10th International Conference in middle September 2020 in Japan. 
 

mailto:inmpoffice@gmail.com
http://tinyurl.com/INMPMuseumsForPeace/

